
   

  
  

Direct line to Russia’s Investigative Committee Chairman received 19
calls from citizens

  

The direct line to the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia has been stopped.

Today A. Bastrykin received 19 complaints from Vologda, Samara, Saratov and Moscow and a
number of other regions. People mainly complained about procedural shortcomings in the
investigation of specific criminal cases.

Consideration of all complaints and proposals has been taken by the Chairman under his personal
control.
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